
SPECIAL DROPOFF FOR BULKY 
RIGID PLASTIC RECYCLING
at the Burlington County Resource Recovery Complex

22000 Burlington-Columbus Road, Florence, NJ 08518 • Weekdays 8am–4pm • Saturdays 8am–Noon

Our bulky rigid plastic  
program has been  

suspended due to the  
lack of environmentally  

sustainable markets. 

Please check our website  
at burlcorecycles.com  

or download the Recycle 
Coach app for updates  

after the first of the year.

PROGRAM HAS BEEN SUSPENDED

QUESTIONS?
Call 609-499-1001 or email recycle@co.burlington.nj.us


